
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 31st March 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Spring  

Issue 11 

Let every light shine 

Stars of the week: 
Wrens: Jack L for being 
a superstar! 
Owls: Clara for fantastic 
writing. 
Skylarks: Lucy A for 

amazing swimming.  
Kestrels: Ross for 
beautiful artwork. 

Writers of the 

week: 

Wrens: Betsy 

Owls: Madden 

Skylarks: Maddison 

Kestrels: Rosebud  
 

Please feel free to share any 
events that happen outside 

of school that need 

celebrating in sharing 

assembly (swimming 

certificates etc.). 
 

 

 

Easter Fair  
The Easter Fair was well attended by children and parents. The Easter 
bonnets and Easter eggs were very well made and Rev Sherlock had a 

difficult job judging the winner. The Friends put on a fantastic event 
for the families of Gooderstone Primary, we are very lucky to have 

such a supportive group of Friends. The children really enjoyed all the 
activities on offer, especially the egg hunt. Overall they made a 
fabulous profit of £239.25 to go towards trips and resources to 

support and enrich your children’s learning.  
THANK YOU FRIENDS! 

 
 

 

 

 Dates for you diary 

Friday 31st March: Last day of term 

Tuesday 18th April: Children back to school 

Friday 21st April: EACH coffee morning after sharing assembly.  

Thursday 4th May: school closed for polling day- Year 6 still to attend.  

Monday 8th May- Friday 12th May – SATS Week for Year 6  

 

 

This week’s 

Worship theme: 
Sacrifice   

SIAMS 
Our SIAMS report has now been received and we are very pleased 

to be judged as GOOD! There is a link on our website if you would 
like to read the report in full. The children were a huge credit to 

the school during this inspection, we are very proud of them.  
 

Easter Service 

Thanks to all of you that attended the Easter Service. The children 

acted out the Easter story beautifully and filled the church with song. 

We wish you all a Happy Easter and look forward to seeing you back 

at school on Tuesday 18th April.  The world outside 

my window. 

Our theme next half 

term is titled: ‘The 

world outside my 

window’. The children 

will be looking at a 

variety of themes 

from a local study to 

minibeasts.  

Polling Day Closure   

 On the Thursday 4th May the school will be closed to all pupils 

apart from Year 6. The school building will be used as a polling 

station and therefore the hall will be out of use. The Year 6 pupils will 

still be attending school on that day as everyday counts in the run up 

to SATS. Due to the lack of kitchen facilities that day, the school will 

provide the children with a special lunch.  

 special lunch.  


